

East Woodhay Road Harestock Winchester Hants SO22 6JJ Tel: 01962 880073 Fax: 01962 883667 admin@beaufort.hants.sch.uk

Headteacher: Miss S Hearle

Monday 19th February 2018

Dear Parents

MUSIC DEPARTMENT - Spring Concert

Thursday 8th March 2018 at 6.00pm in the Sports Hall

The Music Department would like to invite you to our Spring Concert. This will be held at 6.00pm on Thursday 8th March. Students from all years will be involved in this concert with performances ranging from Choirs to Orchestra to Jazz Band as well as a range of solos and smaller ensembles.

This year we are delighted that we will be joined again by the Choir *Winchester Sings* who will be performing in the concert too! This is a really exciting opportunity for students to enjoy performances by these community singers but also to perform alongside them.

Tickets cost £5 for adults and £3 for children and senior citizens. Payments may be made online, which is our preferred method of payment (no Reply Slip required) by Monday 5th March.

Payment may also be made via cash or cheque made payable to *The Henry Beaufort School* and returned to the Finance Office with the Reply Slip below by Monday 5th March.

Tickets will be offered on a first come first serve basis – please book early to avoid disappointment!

We very much look forward to sharing this evening with as many members of the community as possible and hope that you are able to attend.

Yours sincerely

Weddon

Mrs A Seddon

Head of Music



East Woodhay Road Harestock Winchester Hants SO22 6JJ Tel: 01962 880073 Fax: 01962 883667 admin@beaufort.hants.sch.uk

Headteacher: Miss S Hearle

Return to: FINANCE OFFICE by Monday 5th March (only complete if NOT paying online)

MUSIC DEPARTMENT - Spring Concert

Thursday 8 th March 2018 at 6.00pm in the Sports Hall	
Student Name: Tutor Group:	
Number of tickets required:	
No. of Adults at £5.00 each No. of Senior Citizens/Children at £3.00 each I enclose payment of £	

Finance Opening Hours

Students **Tuesdays & Thursdays** break & lunchtime only **Tuesdays & Thursdays** between 09.30 - 13.30 Parents

All forms can be posted in the post box outside Finance, if you are paying by cash and require a receipt please come during opening hours.

At all other times, parents are requested to either contact the Finance Department by phone, or by emailing finance@staff.beaufort.hants.sch.uk